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Be sure to check out the Annual Meeting blog at https://
madisonmac2022.wordpress.com for information on 
travel tips, local COVID-19 guidelines, and child care, 
as well as recommendations for restaurants and things to 
do while you’re in Madison. The blog will also include 
regular updates about the conference, so be sure to check 
it often. In the meantime, check out the Destination 
Madison website at https://www.visitmadison.com for 
more details about visiting Madison. We look forward to 
seeing you there!

 

240.215.0224  |  www.thecrowleycompany.com

We Scanned Marilyn. 
We Converted Nixon.
We Cleaned Up Elvis.

HONEST*

IF YOU  
CAN SEE IT,  
WE CAN  
SCAN IT.

Meet high image standards (including FADGI 4-star) with  
Crowley’s award-winning scanners and digitization services  

for still media collections of all sizes.  

DIGITIZATION PRODUCTS  |  DIGITIZATION SERVICES  |  SUPPORT SERVICES
*Time Inc. LIFE Magazine photographic digitization project (10M+ images)

Archival Issues Update
By Brandon T. Pieczko, Archival Issues  

Editorial Board Chair, Indiana University

I hope this update finds you all well. The current issue 
of Archival Issues (vol. 41, no. 2) is in progress, and we 
anticipate that it will be published in early spring. Three 
full-length articles and seven reviews have been accepted 
for publication and are currently going through the 
editing process. As a reminder, this will be the first issue 
of the journal to be released electronically only as part of 
MAC’s efforts to reduce production costs, become more 
environmentally sustainable, and increase access to our 
publications. 

I am also excited to announce an upcoming project to 
contribute entries to Wikidata for all articles that have 
been published in Archival Issues (and its predecessor, 
The Midwestern Archivist). Eric Willey, a dedicated MAC 
member and special collections and formats cataloger at 
Illinois State University, has graciously agreed to lead this 
project to make our journal content even more accessible 
and discoverable. Stay tuned for updates as this project 
progresses.

As always, we welcome article submissions on a wide 
range of topics related to archives and special collections 
and are always looking for new authors. If you have an 
idea for an article you would like to discuss, are thinking 
about reworking a successful conference presentation for 
publication, or already have a manuscript ready to go, please 
consider submitting to Archival Issues. You can contact 
me directly at bpieczko@iu.edu or visit our new online 
submission portal (https://www.iastatedigitalpress.com/
archivalissues/submissions).

Do you enjoy reading the MAC Newsletter? 
Would you like to contribute to it creation? 
Volunteer for the editorial team! Contact 
Adriana Harmeyer, aharmey@purdue.edu, 

if you are interested or want to learn more 
about open positions!

(Continued from page 1)

https://thecrowleycompany.com
https://www.iastatedigitalpress.com/archivalissues/submissions/
https://www.iastatedigitalpress.com/archivalissues/submissions/
mailto:aharmey@purdue.edu



